Sarah Dietz
Sar.Dietz@gmail.com

AUGUST 19, 2016

To whom it may concern,

[ am writing this letter on behalf of Let’s Sew Tailormade. I have had the pleasure of hiring Tonya to do the alterations
for my wedding dress. In the beginning I was extremely nervous to lock for the best person for my dress alterations,
after all, my dress was the most expensive thing at our wedding. I didn’t want anything to go wrong, and I knew it was
possible for mistakes to happen especially on a lace dress such as mine. I found Tonya through various sites on sacial
media where other bride’s had referred her as a seamstress. From the moment that I contacted Tonya I knew that she
would be the perfect person to do the work on my dress. She immediately was able to put me at ease and requested for
me to come for a fitting. Tonya’s warm heart and ability to truly understand what [ wanted for my dress is why [ would
recommend her to everyone. As many know, weddings can be extremely stressful. With Tonya, I knew that my dress
was going to be perfect and that I would have nothing to worry about on my special day. In the end, just as I suspected
my dress was PERFECT!

Warm regards,

Sarah DIZK



